

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

June 19, 2003

Mike J. Walla, PE Walla Engineering, LTD 6100 Indian School Rd. NE, #210 Albuquerque, NM 87110

RE: Lew Wallace Addition Grading and Drainage Plan (J14-D37) Engineer's Stamp Dated June 3, 2003

Dear Mr. Walla:

I have reviewed the above referenced grading and drainage plan received June 6, 2003 and forward the following comments:

- Please show a bus bay valley gutter where the existing flow line is.
- Please provide a cross-section of the valley gutter.
- Due to safety risks the City does not allow runoff to drain over sidewalk. Please use culverts to drain runoff onto Fruit Ave. and Roma Ave. Sidewalk culverts require an SO#19, please submit two copies of plan and provide all applicable notes and signature blocks.

If you have any questions please call me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Bradley L. Bingham, PE Sr. Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

C: File